Quest Governance Council Regular Meeting
November 14, 2017
Murray/Quest Elementary School 5:00pm

1.0 Formalities
1.1 Call to Order - 5:05pm
1.2 Roll Call: Jamie Dragolovich, Becki Baird, Terrina Goeden, Lesley Ernst, Erica
Schultz, Jessica Stollfuss, Lori Hron, Jessica Johnson, Gretchen Geiger

1.3 Affirmation of Public Notice

1.4 Statement of the Quest Elementary School Vision: Quest Charter School provides a
rigorous and challenging interdisciplinary curriculum grounded in 21st Century skills
leading to a collaborative environment for personalized learning and group engagement.

1.5 Adoption of Agenda - Motion Gretchen Geiger; Second Jessica Stollfuss
1.6 Approval of Minutes - Motion Lesley Ernst; Second Gretchen Geiger

2.0 Announcements, Recognition, Public Comments, Special Presentations
2.1 Oct.19th Project Showcase Night review
Project Showcase Night.Great attendance by family and friend. Open House style with
some presentations in 5th Grade. Popcorn and apple cider sales went well. Donation
from the Dragolovich Family.

3.0 OId Business
3.1 Class size review
Jamie Dragolovich met with JJ about class size at Quest Elementary School. Discussion
about the size of the current 4th grade class and the options for 5th grade next year.
Also, discussed the class size of the current 2nd grade.

3.2 Quest Visitation Days
Erica Schultz created the Quest Visitation Day Flyer. Thank you Erica! This will be sent
out electronically to Superintendents and Curriculum Directors as an advertisement for
the Quest Visitation Days. Quest has set aside two Visitation Days, this year, for
teachers, principals, and administrators to come and observe/learn about Quest
Elementary School and the PBL learning style. Jamie will send the email out to school
districts and CESA districts by December 1. The Visitation Day Flyer will also be placed
on district Facebook pages and on Twitter.



4.0 Reports
4.1 Curriculum
Chrissy Damm will be coming to the Quest Weekly meeting on Monday, November 20,
to discuss next year’'s math
curriculum.

4.2 Principal/Council/Teacher Member Reports — class numbers and waiting list
(see old business)

4.3 Fundraising
Jamie Dragolovich called JJ about the Quest checkbook to see if the checkbook could
go into the hands of the Governance Council Treasurer.

-Balance - $

-Checkbook

5.0 New Business
5.1 Teacher Christmas Tree wish list
A parent reached out to Jamie Dragolovich to see if MP/Q teachers would be interested
in putting together a Classroom Christmas Tree wish list. Then, students and parents, if
they wish, may buy an item off the tree for a classroom.

Quest teachers are looking to buy new Ipads for all Quest classrooms. Old Ipads (42)
have been taken away from all Quest classrooms because Apple will not update the old
Ipads. We need more Ipads for our PBL curriculum (PLTW and other projects). Quest
should be reimbursed when the Ipads are sold. Mandy will be contacted by Janet Ernst.

Becki Baird has contacted the Ripon College Women'’s Basketball team and the Men’s
Baseball team to come and read with the students. This program should start in two
weeks. Thank you Becki!

6.0 Advanced Planning
6.1 Next meeting December 12, 2017 5:00pm

7.0 Adjournment
Motion Gretchen Geiger Second Lori Hron



